
From: Giles O'Bryen  
Sent: 02 November 2023 17:59 
To: Camron Aref-Adib (Cllr)  
Subject: Museum Street development  
  
Dear Mr Aref-Adib, 
 
Can I ask you to communicate to those councillors responsible for  
planning that the proposed Museum Street development is really grotesque  
-- a step too far in every respect: far too large, environmentally  
insensitive to a horrendous degree, pays no more than lip service to the  
borough's housing needs, and so on. 
 
Please do not let you colleagues allow this historic area to be  
destroyed by greedy developers. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Giles O'Bryen 
10b St Alban's Road 

 


